
 

 

MEGHALAYA BOARD OF SCHOOL EDUCATION 

HEADQUARTERS::Tura 

 

NOTICE 
 

Dated Tura the 17th April,2025. 

 

In continuation to Notification No. 780 dated Tura, the 11th Aprl, 2025 it is 

hereby notified for information of all concerned that the Portal for Registration to 

appear the SSLC  Supplementary Examination, 2025 will open on 22nd April, 2025 

at 10:00 AM and the same will be closed on 24th April, 2025 at 5:00 PM.  

             

 

(T.R. Laloo) 

Director Accreditation & Controller of Examinations, 

Meghalaya Board of School Education, 

Tura. 


